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The resources provided by protected areas are crucial for the health and wellbeing of 
citizens of NSW as well as for the wildlife that live in these areas.   
Lobbying by recreational groups for access to protected areas is costly and makes 
management of the areas more difficult. 
NSW has a commitment to establish and maintain a suitable network of protected areas.  
We urge the committee to support that commitment. 




